
Mike Onnen 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Dylan Long 

Dylan Long 
Wednesday, August 22, 2018 1 :35 PM 
Mike Onnen 
RE: Crystal Lake 

Watershed Coordinator 
little Blue NRD 

402-364-2145 

From: Jake Miriovsky <jmiriovsky@jeo.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, August 21, 2018 09:41 AM 

To: Porath, Mark <mark.porath@nebraska.gov>; Dylan Long <d long@littlebluenrd.org> 
Cc: Eifert, Brad <brad.eifert@nebraska.gov>; Archer, Michael <mike.archer@nebraska.gov>; Noah Dryden 
<ndryden@jeo.com> 

Subject: Crystal Lake 

Guys, 

Pruss over-excavated by approximately 4,400 CY. A portion of this over-excavation came from the north bank sloughing 
during excavation, an unforeseen condition that could not be avoided to achieve the proposed grades. Pruss has 

requested to split the overage 50/50, and is therefore requesting compensation for $2,200 x $7.20/CY = $15,840.00. 
With previous Change Orders No. 1 and No. 2, the current contract total is $372,642.28. 

Please let me know if you approve the request for compensation in the amount of $15,840.00. Please call me if you 

would like to discuss in more detail. 

JAKE MIRIOVSKY, PE I Project Manager 

JEO CONSULTING GROUP INC 

2700 Fletcher Avenue I Lincoln, Nebraska 68504-1113 
d: 402.474.8771 I o: 402.435.3080 I m: 402.367.2540 
j miriovsky@j eo .com 
www.jeo.com 
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